
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
         

 19th June 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Rail Safety Parent Day – 19th June 

As part of Rail Safety Week 2025, the Rail Safe Friendly Team is calling on all schools to take part in our special 
Parent Day, taking place on Thursday, 19th June 2025. 

We are asking you to support this important initiative by looking through the Rail Safety resources below. This simple act 
can make a real difference, helping to raise awareness and potentially save lives. 

Why Parent Day matters? 

While many young people are taught about the dangers of the railway, the truth is that many parents don’t know just how 
serious those risks are - and yet they play a key role in influencing their children’s attitudes and behaviours. By helping 
families understand what’s at stake, we’re giving you the tools to keep their children safe. 

Here’s how you can help – watch one of the videos with your child below: 

 KS1 Primary https://learnliveuk.com/ks1-primary-school-safety-talk/  
 KS2 Primary https://learnliveuk.com/network-rail-primary-school-safety-talk 
 SEND/Accessibility https://learnliveuk.com/rupee-sushi-travel-by-train/ 

You can find additional rail safety videos and resources at https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/. Switched On is a new rail 
safety programme for 3-16 year olds that encourages young people to stay Switched On around the railway. On the 
website you will find a wide range of age targeted films, interactive games and classroom activities, Switched On teaches 
pupils to be aware of risky behaviour and develop hazard-spotting skills.  

Let’s work together to keep our young people safe! 
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